
 

 

 

Well, we have done it! The 
2014-2015 Recertification 

season is COMPLETE! 
 

We want to send a HUGE thank 
you to all of our Educators and 
Instructors for completing 93 

RECERT COURSES! 
 

Of these 93, we completed 82 
PCP and 11 ACP recert 

courses. 
 

Thank you also to the amazing 
Paramedics of SWORBHP; for 
the support, commitment and 

engagement you demonstrated 
 at each of these recert days!

 


